
Extension of Tender submission date 
 
This notification is in continuation of the tender advertisement dated 25 July 2010 
published in this newspaper for the INVITATION OF BIDS FOR SELECTION OF AN 
ADVISOR FOR CREATING VENTURE CAPITAL FUND TO INCENTIVISE  
PHARMACEUTICAL DRUG DISCOVERY AND INNOVATION IN INDIA. The last date 
for submission of Tenders was 16th August, 2010. NIPFP in consultation with 
Department of Pharmaceuticals for ensuring competitive tendering process, has 
decided to extend the last date for submission of tender by another four weeks.  
 
The final date of submission of tender will now be 27 September, 2010. All other 
conditions in the tender will remain unchanged. 
 
The tender documents are available at   websites of NIPFP New Delhi at 
www.nipfp.org.in and the Department of Pharmaceuticals, Government 
of India www.pharmaceuticals.gov.in.  
 

Each bidder will submit a Technical bid and a Financial bid each in individual 

sealed envelopes latest by 27 September,2010 upto 5.00 PM– THAT IS ONE 

SEALED ENVELOPE FOR TECHNICAL BID AND SECOND SEALED ENVELOPE FOR 

FINANCIAL BID. BOTH THESE ENVELOPES WILL THEN BE KEPT IN THE THIRD 

SEALED ENVELOLPE  ADDRESSED TO PROF AJAY SHAH, PROFESSOR OF 

NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF PUBLIC FINANCE AND POLICY, ROOM NO. F 8, New 

Building, NIPFP, 18/2 Satsang Vihar Marg, Special Institutional Area, New Delhi-

110067(INDIA)  

Tel.no.'s:+91-(0)11-26569303, 26563305, 26963421.  

Fax: +91-(0)11-26852548 

E-mail: ajayshah@mayin.org  
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